
Worthing CIL Neighbourhood Fund case study: 
Worthing Heritage Alliance - Goring heritage leaflets 

Two new leaflets that celebrate the history of Goring have been unveiled to an audience of 
residents and local schoolchildren at Goring Library. 

Worthing Heritage Alliance was awarded just over £4,800 from our Community Infrastructure Levy 
(CIL) Neighbourhood Fund to produce a heritage trail leaflet that residents can use to undertake 
their own walking tours, and one that celebrates one of Goring’s most notable residents - nature 
writer Richard Jefferies.    

Both leaflets were created by local historian Chris Hare, who grew up in Goring. Chris gave a talk 
on the history of Goring with images comparing Goring past and present to pupils at his old school, 
Goring-by-Sea C of E Primary School. 

Quotes from some of the children’s reactions to the talk are featured in the heritage trail leaflet, 
including this one from Year 5 pupil Wakeley: “I found looking at the old photographs really 
interesting and cool, because I drive past there every day.” 

You can pick up both leaflets at Goring Library, Worthing Library or Denyer News, located on 
Goring Road, now. You can also explore other parts of Worthing with one of Worthing Heritage 
Alliance’s other leaflets - find out more here: https://timeforworthing.uk/worthing-heritage-trails 

https://timeforworthing.uk/worthing-heritage-trails/

